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Auburn Township Zoning Commission Public Hearing )
Minutes of Meeting

BARRETT BROTHERS, PUBLISHERS, SPRINGFIELD, OHIO Form 6101

Held Thursday, October 13, 2016

The Public Hearing of the Auburn Township Zoning Commission regarding the proposed
zoning amendment, ZC2016-01, was called to order by, Beth Liff Chair, at 7:33 PM at the Auburn
Administration Building.

Members present: Beth Liff, Don Simpson, Todd Aznavorian, Dee Belew
Members Absent: Mike Guyer, Jeff Pulsford, Albert Tien
Public Attendance: Phil Czernicki, Greg Seezak, Tom Jones, Diane Jones

Dee Belew stated the required legal notice was placed in the Maple Leaf on September 29,
2016. Beth Liff gave an explanation of the proposed zoning amendment.

Beth Liff read the recommendation received from the Geauga County Planning Commission
dated October 12, 2016.She explained that all points of the Geauga County Planning Commission’s
recommendations prior hereto have been considered by the zoning commission.

At this time comments from the public were heard. Diane Jones asked about the cost of the

equipment to calibrate the noise. Tom Jones questioned how the average noise level would be
measured.

Don Simpson made a motion to close the hearing. Todd Aznavorian seconded the motion.

The hearing closed at 8:04 PM.
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Dee Bolow, Seomtary Don Simpson, Asst. Chair




